
 

BRIEFING NOTE 
 

TO:            ENVIRONMENT SCRUTINY AND PERFORMANCE PANEL 
DATE:        5 OCTOBER 2009 
 
RE:  PROGRESS REPORT OF THE STREET CLEANSING WORKING GROUP 

 
Purpose 
 
This briefing note sets out a summary of the planned first meeting of the Street Cleansing 
Working Group and informs the Panel of the planned future work of the group. 
 
Summary of Progress to date 
 
Membership 
 
At the last meeting of the Environment Scrutiny and Performance Panel (ESPP), Members 
appointed 5 Members of the ESPP to the working group, as follows: 
  
Councillor D Anson (Lead Member   
Councillor R Carpenter 
Councillor B Douglas-Maul 
Councillor K Phillips 
Councillor D Shires 
 
Proposed first meeting 
 
The first meeting of the working group will take place on Friday 25 September 2009, where 
the group will receive an overview of the Street Cleansing Service.  The group will then meet 
with members of the Street Cleansing team out in the town centre.  Following this overview, 
Members of the group will agree the scope for the rest of the work programme and 
timescales for reporting back to Scrutiny. 
 
A verbal update on the outcome of the first meeting will be presented to the full Panel on 5 
October. 
  
Recommendations  
 
That the Environment Scrutiny and Performance panel note the progress made by the Street 
Cleansing Working Group. 
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